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December 21,1981 Q ',

g,h4 b#3F-1281-28
File: 3-0-12 g4 Q '\]

,(k,p), /Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
.

/

"Q [N[2
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission .

/Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Security Plan Amendments per 10 CFR 50.54(p)

Dear Mr. Denton:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(p), Florida Power Corporation revised the Modified Amended
Security Plan, Rev. 2. An explanation of the changes and a copy of the revised pages
were transmitted to the NRC by letter of July 24, 1981. The NRC subsequently
reviewed these changes and transmitted written comments to Florida Power
Corporation by letter of October 21, 1981. Florida Power Corporatan's response to
those comments is transmitted herewith. Attachment I contains these comments and
resporses. Attachment 2 contains replacement pages for the Security Plan.

The attachments contain security related information and should be withheld from
public disciosure per 10 CFR 2.790(d).

Very truly yours,

0) S A
David G. Mardis
Acting Manager
Nuclear Licensing Soo/
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Attachments / 3'

cc: Office of Management and Program Analysis
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Com nission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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